
1

 

 

  

 

 

From: eric matthew   
Sent: 06 November 2020 09:03 
To: Planning 
Subject: Re: NYM/2020/0857/CVC 
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Please find the colour scheme my client would like to use on the above development it's like a Farrell and 
ball French grey which is similar to the main house. 

 
Regards,  
Eric 
Sent from my iPad 
 
On 30 Oct 2020, at 10:37, "planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk" <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk> wrote:

Application Reference: NYM/2020/0857/CVC.  

The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public engagement in 
all aspects of its work. You have received this email in relation to a current planning matter. The 
attached correspondence contains important information which you are advised to retain for your 
records. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. When replying it's best to 
quote our reference number, which is included in the attached letter. 

Kind regards 

Chris France 
Chris France 
Director of Planning 
North York Moors National Park Authority 
The Old Vicarage 
Bondgate 
Helmsley, York YO62 5BP  
Tel: 01439 772700  
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk 




